
Brockville Reunion 2003 
 

c/o 10273-111 Avenue . Grande Prairie . Alberta . T8V 1T7 
Phone 780 532-2099  Fax 780 532-9760 

E-mail pettiag@gpcsd28.ab.ca 
 
 
Dear Former Students of St. Mary’s College, 
 
Over the years I have been in on many conversations about St. Mary’s.  One sentiment often expressed at 
these is how great it would be to get the guys together again, at St. Mary’s.  Last summer, a few of us met 
in Toronto: Frank Belanger, Robin McGillis, Lorne Raymond, Bernie Levasseur and I.  We shared our 
dream and will hold a reunion in the summer of 2003, on the grounds of St. Mary’s (now the Grenville 
Christian College).  
 
We will have accommodations in the Case House Residence supplied by Grenville for those who wish it. 
Each room will sleep four. You may inspect the room by taking the Virtual Tour at 
http://www.grenvillecc.ca/tour/index.html. If you wish to stay at Grenville you will have to supply your 
own bedding. Couples will be assigned their own room and may share their room if they wish with a 
second couple. On floors with both sexes the washrooms (two per floor) will be designated Male and 
Female. Recognizing that it would be wise to limit the scope somewhat, we decided originally to target 
any student or Redemptorist staff who was there in the 1960’s. This has expanded and now includes 
former students and staff from the 1950’s. 
  
The details of the weekend have been worked out, and we have chosen the dates, which have been 
confirmed by the Director of Grenville Christian College.  The date is July 11-13, 2003. The agenda and 
registration form for the weekend is available on the Website at 
http://members.rogers.com/smcr2/Registration.html .  We now ask you to help us pull this off, which you 
can do in a few ways: 
 
1. Look at your calendar.  Talk it over with the significant others in your life.  And then register for the 

weekend by completing the Registration Form. Please remember that the school lacks any form of 
Air Conditioning. The Registration Form can also be accessed on the Website at 
http://members.rogers.com/smcr2/Registration.html. If you desire alternative accommodation there 
are suggestions in this package and on the Website. Rates have been included. 

 
2. Will you please prepare a one page Bio and include with it a recent picture forwarding  it with your  

Registration. This will be published in a booklet form to be given out at registration as a way to 
identify the attendees after 35+ years and as a memento for those who attend the Reunion. 
 

 
In the interests of good order, I ask you to send/return the registration and deposit to (we are still 
accepting Registrants and will do so until the end of June) 
 

Mike Follis 
53 Stradwick Ave. 

Nepean, ON   K2J 2Y7 
 

  Gerry Pettipas, C.Ss.R. 


